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Thank you, Mr. President. 


02.
We warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of Bolivia in the third cycle of the UPR.
03.
 We appreciate Bolivia’s ‘Productive community economic and social model’ in paving the way for significant advances in social policy. 
04.
It is encouraging that more than 1.6 million people came out of extreme poverty over the last 12 years. So are the efforts to ensure access to improved water sources for 94% of the urban population and 67% of the rural people. We also take note of the reduction of the unemployment rate from 8.1% in 2005 to 4.5% in 2017, turning into one of the lowest rates in the region. 
Mr. President,

06.
Bangladesh recommends Bolivia to:

i. Continue to support the Community Centres for enhancing access to information and communication technologies in favour of community development; and

ii. Continue the efforts to ensure access to drinking water, including through resilient water infrastructure and improved water storage capacity taking into account SDG 6.

07.
We wish Bolivia a successful review. I thank you.
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